Membership Report

Prepared for the UVRA Annual General Meeting, June 2012

Membership has remained at approx 530 members, with life members now numbering just over 300.
Due to staff medical problems in UVic Human Resources early in the year, we didn't get our list of
retirees until later than normal. However, we managed to sign up 16 regular members, 3 affiliates,
and added 1 honorary member.

We still have no way of identifying which members actually take retirement on their due date, but we
are working with HR to try to narrow this down. Our most recent advance is that we are getting a
monthly list of retirees. So, hopefully, it might make the task a little easier.

To report how the new set-up is working, we have had a list of 14 staff retiring, and we already have
signed up 7 of these, along with 3 affiliates.

We are waiting for our new brochure.
My thanks to the membership, the Executive and others for your support.
Respectfully submitted,

George M. Smith, Chair



